Hello ©

This week we have...

- Compared lengths and heights in maths.
- Started to create our own non-fiction booklets in English.
- Designed our own Tanzanian mask in art.

Next week we will be...

- Watching a production of ‘Alice in Wonderland’ on Tuesday with the whole school.

- Completing our non-fiction booklets.

- Retelling a familiar story (Alice in Wonderland) in English.

- Comparing weights, weighing items and solving practical weight problems in maths.

- Creating our own Alice in Wonderland display in art.

- Creating our own routes using simple algorithms in ICT.

- Discussing Christian beliefs in R.E with Mrs Phillips (we missed our lesson last week due
to snow!).

- Researching and presenting information on a charity (Send a Cow) in geography.

Homework

This week’s homework is all about measuring! Please see the homework sheet for instructions-
enjoy©.

Work of the week

This week it is a little tricky to add photos as we haven’t been at school! I will make sure we
share lots of work next week to make up for it!

Snow days

We hope you had a fun few days in the snow this week. If you have any pictures of any super
snow creations, please bring them in for show and tell as we would love to see them!

Plastic containers/bottles

During week 4 we will be looking at capacity and volume in maths. For this, we will require lots
of different containers and bottles. Please could you save any empty, plastic bottles/containers
and bring them into school on or before 12t March. Thank you!

Have alovely weekend! ar

Miss Crayford




